
 

Ref. No.: 

Plexh/Cir/1140                                                                                                       12/03/2025 

  
  
To, 
  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
  
COA Members 
  

Dear Sir/Madam 

  
  
Subject: Members inputs regarding banking issues & RBI draft Trade 
regulations and directions 
  

As part of our ongoing efforts to support the plastic industry, if any member is facing issues 

related to banking (such as with AD Banks or the RBI), please feel free to send your concerns 

to fedmro@rbi.org.in.  

  

Kindly also ensure to copy bharti@plexconcil.org; anirudha@plexconcil.org for further 

assistance and follow-up. 

  

  

Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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